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Grass roots efforts are important. This bill would make it more difficult for people in 

Oregon to get the required signatures - we're a big state. Thinking that someone from 

La Grande is going to have time to take away from their job to get to K Falls just 

doesn't work. The measure will still need to go to all the people of Oregon to vote it in 

so it's not like someone won't have a say.    Thank you. 


